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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
• Professional Learning planning is on hold right now until we determine what the school year will 

look like.  I have attached the professional learning needs assessment.  For the last few years we 
have sent out a professional learning needs assessment to determine the needs of our staff.  
This has gone out mid to late March.  I attached this year’s results. 

 
ASSESSMENT 

• Normally we would be planning our assessment calendars, however, with everything up in the 
air, we are holding off.   

• There have been some changes to Alternate Assessment for next year. Students and teachers no 
longer have to compile an AAAF folder.  This makes our alternate assessment teachers very 
happy! 

 
REPORTS 

• The Gifted/Talented Report has been completed and submitted, thanks to the help of Mr. Long, 
Mrs. Willig, and Mr. Mobarry.   

• The ESS Report has been submitted to KDE. 
• The GMAP application for Title I, Title II and Title IV have been submitted to KDE thanks to the 

help of Trish Gosney. 
 


